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NEWSLETTER  Thursday 19th December 2024 

Dates for Your Diary 
19.12.24 School Closes Christmas 
6.1.25 School Opens Spring 1 
6.1.25 NO SCHOOL MEALS ON MONDAY - 

REMEMBER TO BRING PACKED LUNCH! 
7.1.25 Whole School Scooter & Skateboard 

Workshops 
22.1.25 1.30pm Parent Workshop Humber 

Mental Health Team – Routines  
14.2.25 School Closes Half Term 
24.2.25 School Opens Spring 2 
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

Attendance 
Whole School: 95% 
Ash Class had the highest attendance of 100%! 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Update 
Miss Allanson will start a phased return after Christmas 
and will build up to full time teaching commitments. 
Mrs Johnson, who has been working with Cherry Class 
on supply, is leaving to continue supply work in other 
schools and I am delighted to tell you that Mr Joe Patton 
will teach Cherry Class during the phased return for the 
sessions when Miss Allanson is not teaching.  Mr Patton 
has worked in our school on several occasions and is an 
excellent and experienced teacher.  
Once Miss Allanson has built up to her full teaching 
commitment she will resume her duties as SENCO. I will 
keep you informed about when this will happen. 
 

What a Week! 
We have had a wonderful final week, what an end to a 
busy term!  
Thank you to all who joined us for our craft afternoon 
on Monday, it was lovely to see you and the children 
loved working with you and sharing the activities.  There 
were some wonderful creations by the end of the 
afternoon. 
Thank you to those who joined us at the Pantomime. It 
was such an exciting afternoon for our children and we 
had a great time seeing the children get involved with 
the show.  We were especially thrilled to see Oliver and 
Evelyn up on stage helping with the entertainment but a 
special mention must be made to Mr Patton and Mrs 
Sherrif for their very funny farm animal impressions! 
On Wednesday we had our Christmas parties and a 
special visitor dropped in to deliver some early treats to 
the infants. 
Today we have had a quieter day with time in 
classrooms and a whole school screening of the 
Snowman this afternoon complete with candles and 
fairy lights. 
 

School Meals 6/1/25 
An email was sent out this week to let everyone know 
that there will not be any school meals on Monday 6th 
January. This is because St Mary’s school has a training 
day so the kitchen will not be open. Please provide your 
child with a packed lunch for that day. School meals will 
be back as usual from Tuesday 7th January 2025. 
 

Thank you for your cards, gifts and kind words this 
Christmas season.  We wish you all a restful and merry 
Christmas and a very happy New Year! 
Mrs Katie Tracey, Headteacher 

 
 

Christmas at Leconfield… 

 
 

 
 

Have a wonderful 

Christmas! 
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